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Spring 2018 Newsletter 

Honesty – I am sincere, truthful and trustworthy. 

Principal’s Message 

After a restful March Break, the students and staff at Murray are back and working hard at both school 

and play.  Badminton season is now upon us and students will be practising early in the morning and 

later in the afternoon with their coaches.  Permission forms have been sent home with interested 

students.  Thank you to Ms. Burns and Ms. Holmes for their dedication to coaching and thank you to 

our parents/guardians who go out of their way to drop off and pick up their children. The badminton 

tournament will be held on April 16 at ENSS.  Good luck team!  

Spring seems to be the season of fundraising again this year.  The grade 6 children (of 2018/19) are 

currently selling muffin mix and cookie mix to help fund their Sunship Earth trip next fall.  Sunship Earth 

has been a Murray tradition for years and we are proud to be able to continue to offer this trip to our 

students.  Sell hard grade 5! Murray is also once again participating in the Laura Secord chocolate bar 

fundraiser.  This was an amazing success last year and thus we are giving it a second shot.  Selling is 

completely optional but is being offered out to all students with exception to our current grade 5 

students.  All funds raised will be used to support special classroom programs and/or classroom 

resources.  This year we are also hoping to support our music program.  Chocolate sales will begin on 

March 20 and will end on April 4.  The draw for our grand prize winners will be held on April 6. 

Information has been sent home but please feel free to contact the office should you have any further 

questions.  Thank you to both Mrs. Simpson and Ms. Rumsam for organizing and managing this 

fundraiser!  In addition to these fundraisers, we have our breakfast program volunteers running a 

Boston Pizza fundraiser.  Please mark March 26 down on your calendars and consider bringing the 

whole family out to Boston Pizza for dinner.  Boston Pizza will be donating ten percent of their sales 

back to the Murray breakfast program.  The fundraiser will be from 5 to 8 pm.   

We are looking forward to the month of April and hopefully some warmer weather soon. Please help us 

help our custodial staff out and make sure that your children have a pair of indoor running shoes.  Our 

yard can get very muddy and rubber boots during this season are best.   

Please remember that we maintain an open door policy at Murray.  If you have any questions or 

concerns with respect to your children, please don’t hesitate to contact your child’s teacher or myself.   

Have a great Easter weekend!    
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Sunship Earth Update 

Congratulations Grade 5’s!  You sold $4800.00 worth of cheese during our first fundraiser!  Holy 

smokes!  That’s a lot of cheddar!  Thank you to all the families who participated in this very successful 

fundraiser.   Delivery of the cheese was on Tuesday, March 6th.   Happy snacking! 

Our second fundraiser for Grade 5’s will be for MacMillan’s products; muffin mix, cookie dough and 

soup mixes.  Forms will be sent home on Monday, March 19th.  We are asking for all forms and 

payment to be returned to the school by Tuesday, April10th.  Delivery of items will be on Thursday, April 

26th.  As always, money raised will go directly towards the cost of the trip for that specific participant.  

All fundraising is optional, and delicious! 

Support a Grade 5 with their future trip to Sunship Earth by eating some cookies!   

Yum!   

Place your order today! 

Mme Brault, Ms. Larmer and Mme Johnson 

March Kindness Campaign 

During the month of March, staff and students of Murray Centennial participated in a Kindness 

Campaign.  We kicked off our Campaign on Pink Shirt Day, Wednesday February 28. 

For our Kindness month we held a Poster and Colouring contest within the school.  The winners of our 

contest were Adrianna Stott and Daniel Mayne!  Congratulations goes out to both of our winners and 

they have were invited to participate in the Opening Ceremonies of VARAK week at the Quinte Mall on 

March 5.  Posters and Colouring contest pages can be seen in our front foyer windows and will remain 

there until the end of our Campaign.  During the campaign we focused on acts of kindness and the 

impact that they can have both on the recipient and the person who is being kind.  We will take this time 

to actively recognize the positive things that are happening all around us and the effect that can have 

on our school community.  We also encouraged everyone to wear Blue on Thursday March 8 to show 

their support of our Kindness Campaign.  For more information on this topic you may visit 

www.varak.ca to see how it all began. 

“Perhaps we’re too embarrassed to change or too frightened of the consequences of showing that we 

actually care.  But why not risk it anyway?  Begin today”! 

Public Speaking 

Primary Storytelling  

Congratulation to all participants, it takes a lot of courage to stand up in front of a large audience and 

perform a story, you should be proud of yourselves. On March 6th the gym was packed starting with the 

Primary storytellers. Honorable mention going to Third place – Mason R. with “Chicken Story Time”, 

Second place to Leah A. with “Going on a Bear Hunt” and First place to Chloe R. with Up, Up, Down. 

Primary  

In Third place Elio D. with his topic on “Alpine Ski Racing”, Carter M. placed Second talking about “C 

hickens” and First place was received by Cameron W. with his topic being “Hockey”. 
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Junior  

On March 6th the Speeches continued on with the Junior division.  

Grade 4 

Third place went to Brock K. talking about his “Bucket List”.  Second to Harrison on his “Favorite 

Basketball Player” and First place to Addison E. – “Willow the Tiny Dog”. 

 Grade 5 

Lillie B. placed Third with her topic being “Music”, Second going to Alex D. talking about “Education” 

and Olivia T. placing First with her speech on “Bacon”. 

 Grade 6 

Third going to Madelyn M. – “Life and Likes”, Second – Thomas K. speaking about “Winter Olympics” 

and First to Maya G. – “Water”. 

Intermediate  

 Grade 7 

Adrianna S. took Third place talking about “Women’s Equality”, Second went to Reagan J. with her 

subject being “Sea Cadets” and First place was awarded to Layla V. on “Being Yourself” 

**Update – Adrianna competed at the Legion on March 17th and placed First in her age category.  She 

now competes at the Zone level which takes place March 24.  We wish you all the best Adrianna. 

 Grade 8 

Matthew D. spoke about “The Poppy” to give him a third sport, and Kennedy placed Second with her 

topic being “Popularity”. Halle W.  chose her topic on “Being 13 Around the World” to give herself First 

place. 

Well done to all! 

Lost and Found 

The table has reached its overload state again.  Please remind your child to take a look if they 

are missing any clothing, shoes, boots.  Friendly reminder to parents to please put their names 

on tags of their clothing.  We love being able to return lost items!   

Oral Health School Screening 

Date of Screening at Murray Centennial – April 25, 26 and 27.  Screening is being conducted at your child’s 

school for students in JK, SK, & 2 including those with special education needs. 

Students in Grades 4, 6 and 8 may also be screened.  Also any student can be by a request of a parent.  

Important:  Parents who do not wish to have their child screened are required to advise the school, in writing 

each school year before the scheduled screening date. Selected students with urgent treatment needs may be 

rescreened at this time or at a later date. This screening should NOT replace your child’s regular visit to the 

dentist. 

For more information contact Hastings Prince Edward Public Health at 613-966-5500 or toll free 1-800-267-6511  



 
 
  



Wooler & District Recreation Association (WADRA) Registration Notice 

Registration for Soccer, T-Ball, and 3 Pitch will take place at the Frankford Arena on the following 

dates: 

Tuesday, March 20th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Saturday, March 24th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 27th from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

As in years past, the league will play on Tuesday nights at the Wooler Fields.  It provides Soccer and T-

Ball for children aged three to five years old, and Soccer & 3-Pitch for children aged six to eight years 

old.  Cost for the season is $60.00 per child and includes the jersey, individual picture, team picture, 

trophy and year end BBQ. 

Any further questions please contact jeff.wannamaker@sonoco.com 
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